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18.1.19 

Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 

Whole School 
 
 
 

Polite reminder not to reply to our school texting 
system as this is only for outgoing texts and we 
are unable to receive incoming ones. 
 
If your child attends breakfast club, payment has 
to be paid by the following Monday for the 
previous week. Payments due will show up on 
Parent Pay every Friday. 
 
If you are using either Company or Government 
voucher schemes to pay towards Breakfast Club 
or After School Club please email 
adminrequest@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk with 
ALL of the following information  included: 

 Your Childs name 

 How much you are paying with the 
vouchers 

 Which company are the vouchers from  

 What the money is going towards –
Breakfast Club or After School Club. Please 
specify which if your child attends both 
also note that the payments should be 
made as separate transactions on your 
providers account e.g don’t make one 
payment for both clubs. Vouchers can 
only be used for these two care clubs, 
they cannot be used as payments for 
School Trips or anything else. 

 The week the payments were for e.g 
Breakfast Club Week beginning 14th Jan. 

Please do this Every Single Time you use the 
vouchers as payment, even if it is the same every 
single week. 
 
For more information regarding the Government 
Scheme, please look on the website under the 
childcare choices heading. 
https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/websit
e/childcare_choices/378327 
 
 
 

 
 

Nursery  On Friday’s we will be starting to go to 
Dingley Dell for Forest Schools. Please 
make sure your child is wearing a vest 
on this day. 

Reception 
 
 
 

  

Year 1 
 
 
 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the 
information evening. The information shared will 
be uploaded to the schools website for those 
who were unable to attend. Many Thanks 
 
 
 

Please bring named wellies into school 
for Forest Schools 

mailto:adminrequest@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk
https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/childcare_choices/378327
https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/childcare_choices/378327


Year 2 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please bring in an empty cereal box. 
Any extra will be welcome. 

Year 3 
 
 
 

To celebrate winning the Autumn Term 
attendance Year 3 will be having a celebration 
on the afternoon of Friday 25th January. Well 
done everybody! Keep it up! 
 
Full PE kit is essential please wear outdoor 
appropriate trainers. 
 
 
 

 

Year 4 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

Year 5 
 

Please will all children learn their scripts for the 
Jungle King. Performance for school is 
Wednesday 13th February. Performance for 
Parents is 15th Feb 9.30am, we will let you know 
when tickets will be available. 
 

Please return Northumberland 
medical forms as soon as possible. 

Year 6 
 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 


